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Jo Bennett

From: Linda Corra <lmcorra@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 8:20 PM
To: Enid Torregrosa
Cc: Kelly Perkins; Jo Bennett
Subject: Property at 1028/1030 Truman Avenue

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

As a close neighbor to this property (owner of 1119 Watson St.), I really appreciate at 
how hard Eric and Joel have worked to greatly improve their property, referenced above. 
And by improving their property, they are improving the neighborhood and preserving 
much of the original character of this commercial area. Key West has a very historical 
and uniquely developed architecture. I feel that the proposed structures support that 
architecture and even re-purpose materials from original buildings. 
 
I hope you can approve the next step in this property's development. 
Thank you, 
Linda Corra 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


